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CARDINAL NEWMAN HIGH SCHOOL makes progress on rebuilding of the campus following the 2017 wildfires! 
Santa Rosa, CA – Cardinal Newman is excited to share the progress made on the campus rebuild effort as 
preparations are made to open the first NEW building since the the Tubbs Fire destroyed most of the campus in 
October 2017. Much time and energy has gone into the planning, design, funding and building of these new campus 
buildings. 
 
The NEW 2-Story Classroom Building, which will house 19 state-of-the-art classrooms, an academic support center, 
an art room, and a kiln, is set to open for classes in August 2021, just in time for the start of the new school year! 
 

 
 

In addition to the opening of the 2-story classroom building, groundbreaking on the NEW Student Life Center, is set 
to take place in June 2021. This building will serve as the “living room” to the students housing a cafeteria, library, 
learning lounge, innovation center, student lounge, faculty/staff lounge, group study space, and space for service 
learning, ASB, campus ministry and all student-related activities. Occupancy of the Student Life Center is expected to 
take place in February 2023. Come see for yourself! Schedule a visit by contacting Pat Piehl, 546-6470 x120. 

 


